
On paragraph 31 about Climate Change, Costa Rica, 
on behalf of the Independent Association of Latin 
America and the Caribbean, AILAC, which is 
composed by the following countries: 
  
Chile 

Colombia 

Guatemala 

Panama 

Paraguay 

Peru, and 

Costa Rica 

  
Would to emphasize the following three priorities for 
our group: 
  
. The reference to the temperature goal of, 1,5 or 2 
Degrees Celsium must be maintained in the 
paragraph 

. A reference to adaption as suggested by the G77 
should be included 

. We support the language suggestion made by Peru 
on the COP 20 language on CBDR-RC (respctive 
capabilities), in light of national circumstances. 
  
Mr Chair, we, as other colleagues from Mexico and 
Belize on beahlf of CARICOM, are supportinve of the 
language you have suggested, and we have 
highlighted these points in order to contribute to 
building consensus on this crucial issue. 
	
  


